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With the season of giving upon us, we ask you to remember to give The Gift of Possibility by donating to the Alfred
Fund. Donating to the Alfred Fund gives our students The Gift of Possibility helping them to pursue their dreams and
prepare to make a difference in the world. This would not be possible without annual contributions from people like
you. And you get the added benefit of a tax deductible charitable gift if you make your donation by Dec. 31, 2013!

Donate Today!

http://www.alfred.edu/alumni/giving/eoy/

